
STEM week at Durrington High School 12th-16th March 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

In aid of British Science week, Durrington High School is having its very own STEM 
week (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Maths). During the week there will be 
various workshops, guest speakers, competitions and some creative STEM based 
lessons in all subject areas. This is all in aid of raising the profile of STEM, inspiring 
key stage 3 students to continue studying STEM subjects, discover career 
opportunities and identify the steps needed to reach their aspirations. 

During the week: 

 ‘Medical Mavericks’ will be coming in and running a sports science workshop 
with P.E 

 50 KS3 students will be attending the Big Bang Fair in Bognor 
 Workshops run by the Brighton University 
 Competitions and quizzes during tutor time 
 Subject specific STEM based lessons 

On Thursday 15th March our KS3 students will be showcasing their projects in a 
STEM Fair. This will be running from 4-6pm in the library. It will be open to all 
parents as a drop in and will give you an opportunity to speak to our students, and 
discuss what they have been working on during that week. 

You will not need to inform us that you are attending. 

Your sincerely 

  

Miss P Bence 
STEM Coordinator 

 


